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GREETINGS FROM THE CITY OF RENO! 
 

On behalf of the “Biggest Little City in the World,” it is my pleasure to welcome the members 
of the Fleet Reserve Association and the Ladies Auxiliary of the Fleet Reserve Association to the 62nd 
West Coast Regional Convention, hosted by High Sierra Branch and Unit 274, as you convene at the 
Nugget Hotel and Casino on Monday, July 30, 2018.  

 
Reno welcomes your delegates and hopes your convention reaches all of its goals for a winning 

week! Thank you for working tirelessly to protect the pay, benefits, and allowance for Active Duty, 
Reserve, Retirees, Veterans and enlisted service personnel of the Navy, Marine Corps, Coast Guard 
and their families. I hope your time at this convention serves to inspire you, rejuvenate you, and impart 
something new to use in your work! 

 
As you locals already know, Reno is a vibrant, progressive community with something 

distinctive to offer everyone:  entertainment, fine dining, performing arts, museums, beautiful parks, 
shopping, and the incomparable beauty of our surrounding high desert, and the grandeur of the nearby 
Sierra Nevada Mountains. Please take some time to enjoy yourselves while in town! 

 
Good luck and my best wishes for a very successful convention! Thank you for everything you 

do to advocate on behalf of our armed service members. I hope you will experience a most enjoyable 
time and for those of you from outside the area that you will return again and again! 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Hillary L. Schieve 
Mayor 

 

“The most livable of Nevada cities; 
the focus of culture, commerce and 
tourism in Northern Nevada.” 

 


